
Embracing Wisdom, Igniting Futures: Grade Nursery

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are delighted to present the  Pre-Primary Wing Newsletter for the Second quarter of the session 2024-25
which is a vibrant and engaging compilation of our students' activities . This newsletter serves as a window
into the bustling world of our youngest learners, showcasing their creativity, enthusiasm, and the joyful spirit
they bring to our school community.

Our little ones have been fairly busy in this quarter!  Each page of the newsletter reflects growing skills of our
children, highlighting the incredible progress they are making in their developmental journey.

As we look forward to the coming months, we are excited about the many activities and learning experiences
planned for the Foundational Years. Our goal remains to provide a nurturing environment where each child
can explore, discover, and grow.

We hope you enjoy reading this newsletter as much as we enjoyed putting it together. Thank you for your
continued support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we create a foundation for lifelong
learning and success.

Warm regards,
Director-Principal
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Welcome Back
The little ones of Class Nascent

joined back to school after a cool
summer break with smiles and
giggles. They had fun meeting

their friends and teachers. They
sang and danced to express their

excitement to join back.
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Show ‘N’ Tell is the first opportunity for
little ones to stand up in front of a small
group and speak. The theme ‘Monsoon

Season’ was the perfect start for our
sweethearts. They brought raincoats,

umbrellas and other objects related to the
rainy season, proudly showed and spoke a

few lines in the class. 





Celebrating World Emoji Day

On World Emoji Day, our little ones embarked on
a fun and educational journey exploring the
world of emojis. Emojis are not just colourful
symbols; they also serve as a form of
communication and expression. Through various
activities, we encouraged our children to
recognize and understand different emojis and
their meanings. Children indulged in the world of
creativity by creating happy face and sad face
emojis using paper cut outs, ice cream sticks and
googly eyes.
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 International Tiger
Day

The children celebrated Save
Tiger Day with an exciting story

session about animal
conservation, especially tigers.
They also participated in a fun

craft activity, creating their
own tiger masks. The event

highlighted the importance of
protecting wildlife in a creative

and engaging way!



 International Tiger Day



Happy Frienship’s Day
“There’s something

about childhood

friends that you just

can ’t replace.” To

celebrate Friendship

Day our little

munchkins tied

friendship bands and

gave chocolates to

each other.
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Mango Mania
To celebrate and relish the taste of their

favourite fruit mango, children,
celebrated Mango Day on July 22. The

day started with a discussion about the
king of fruits- mango, followed by a

music and movement session which the
kids enjoyed thoroughly. Mangoes come
loaded with vitamins so we let the little
ones indulge, eat and enjoy themselves.
After all, this is the age to eat what you

like and not worry about it.
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Independence Day
Celebration

Independence Day was celebrated
with great enthusiasm and

patriotic fervour. We hoisted the
tricolour flag, sang the National

Anthem in unison, and expressed
the joy of freedom. Our little

learners, dressed in tri-colour
dresses, sang and danced to the

tune of patriotic songs.
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On the occasion of Krishna Janmashtami our
little students came dressed as Radha and
Krishna. The celebration began with the
narration of the legendary story of Lord
Krishna’s birth and his notorious childhood
anecdotes. The students were overjoyed as the
ancient game of ‘Dahi Handi’ was recreated for
them. As the tradition goes everyone danced
along to the melodious tunes of songs praising
Lord Krishna around the ‘Handi' making the
festival more joyful and dazzling.







Our little ones celebrated Raksha Bandhan by
making colourful Rakhis. They tied them to plants,
showing love for nature. This fun activity taught
them about the special bond of Rakhi and caring

for the environment!





Green Day
Celebration

Our little munchkins of Nascent came dressed
in their best green outfits to celebrate ‘Green

Day’. The day began with a healthy green
breakfast of spinach and corn sandwiches,
followed by a plantation of saplings on the
school grounds. The children proudly spoke
about the green objects they brought from
home, making it a day full of learning and

excitement surrounded by the colour of
nature. Our little ones are like saplings, and
at Xavier's, we nurture them with love and
care so they bloom like flowers, spreading
their fragrance far and wide. They left the

school happily with a lovely tree craft.
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Tell me and I'll forget.
Teach me and I'll
remember. Involve me
and I'll learn.

-Benjamin Franklin


